
Due to a programming glitch in our billing/printing software, the November statements have an incorrect 
phone number printed on them. Also, statements that include more than one billing location show an 
amount due of $1.00 in the bill's top remittance portion. The correct total for the amount due is found in 
the statement section. Please see the billing example below. If you have any questions, please contact our 
billing department at 28.834.2226 or 800.580.5881. We apologize for the inconvenience.


